PHILIPPINE ORGANIZATION FOR TLE AND TVL
EDUCATORS, INC. (POTTE) INC.
in partnership with

SURIGAO DEL NORTE STATE UNIVERSITY

September 26, 2025

ORLANDO E. MANUEL
Schools Division Superintendent

Schools Division of Nueva Vizcaya

Bayombong, Nueva Vizcaya

THRU:
ADONIS C. CEPEREZ
Assist. Schools Division Superintendent

Dear Ma’am Llana:

Subject: Invitation letter to upcoming 7th POTTE National Convention, 4th Gawad
Parangal sa NATATANGING GURO 2025, 1st Bahandi Research and
Multidisciplinary Paper Presentation, 1st Bahandi Grand
Innovation and Exhibit

Venue: Surigao del Norte State University
Date: December 5-7, 2025

Peace and good health be unto you!

The Philippine Organization for TLE and TVL Educators, Inc. (POTTE, Inc.), in
partnership with the Surigao del Norte State University, will be hosting the 7th
POTTE National Convention alongside the 4th Gawad Parangal sa Natatanging
Guro, the 1st Bahandi Research and Multidisciplinary Paper Presentation, and 1st
Bahandi Grand Innovation and Exhibit on December 5-7, 2025 at Surigao del Norte
State University, Narcisso St. 8400 Surigao City Caraga -

Anchored on the theme, “Toward a Future-Proof Technical and Vocational Profession: The
Role of TLE and TVL Practitioners in Digital, Sustainable, and Inclusive Education,” this
program aims to strengthen teachers’” pedagogical and technical competencies, expose
participants to industry trends and innovations, promote sustainable practices, foster
inclusivity, and highlight the importance of teacher-led research and professional

collaboration.
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PHILIPPINE ORGANIZATION FOR TLE AND TVL
EDUCATORS, INC. (POTTE) INC.
in partnership with

SURIGAO DEL NORTE STATE UNIVERSITY

In this regard, we would like to invite your good office and your esteemed faculty to
join this significant gathering for professional growth, active membership, and
strengthened linkages among POTTE members and partner institutions.

For inquiries, please email potteincorporated@gmail.com or contact (02) 7987-1356 /
0917-805-3370.

In anticipation of your favorable response, allow me to express my sincerest
gratitude in advance!

Sincerely,
JO INE G. FIGUEROA, PhD
President
POTTE, Inc.
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